

DATE: 08/14/2015 1:01 PM

50 West Town Street Third Floor – Suite 300 Columbus, OH 43215-4186 (614) 644-2658 www.insurance.ohio.gov

MEMORANDUM

To: Cory Bailey, Regulatory Policy Advocate, Lt. Governor's Office

CC: Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, Lt. Governor's Office

From: Vicki Rich, Policy Analyst

Date: June 30, 2015

Re: Memorandum of Response to CSI Review—Mergers, Acquisitions and Holding

Company Transactions (OAC 3901-3-01 through OAC 3901-3-03)

On June 29, 2015, the Ohio Department of Insurance received the Common Sense Initiative Office's Recommendation Memorandum for rules 3901-3-01 through 3901-3-03 (Mergers, Acquisitions and Holding Company Transactions). As the memorandum states there are no recommendations, the Department intends to move forward with filing with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. No further action is required on comments from CSI.

If you have any questions, please contact Vicki Rich at 614-728-1267 or Vicki.rich@insurance.ohio.gov.

Accredited by the National Association of Insurance Commissioners (NAIC)

Consumer Hotline: 1-800-686-1526 Fraud Hotline: 1-800-686-1527 OSHIIP Hotline: 1-800-686-1578

AMR p(143177) pa(284179) d: (615828) TDD Line: (614) 644-3745 (Printed in house) print date: 05/09/2025 3:14 AM